
 

 
Dear colleagues,  
  
We hope this e-mail finds you all well.  
  
As the Official FIDIC International Users Conference on 28-29 November 2023 is fast approaching, we 
would like to gently remind you of our communication below.  
  
As a key partner of FIDIC and valued partners, we would like to offer you the possibility to register at a 
discounted member rate. 
  
Furthermore, for convenience we are placing herewithin, some useful links regarding the conference 
and awards programme, visa applications and hotels:  
  

• https://events.fidic.org/cucinternational2023/2921927 

• https://events.fidic.org/cucinternational2023/2921929 

• https://www.gov.uk/check-uk-visa 

• https://events.fidic.org/cucinternational2023/2921939 
  
We look forward to welcoming you in England!  
  
Best regards, 
Oro 
 
 
Oro Cohen | Senior Membership and Stakeholder Executive 
+41 22 568 05 23 | ocohen@fidic.org 
FIDIC  I  World Trade Center 2 | PO Box 311 | Geneva 1215 – Switzerland 
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